Exhibit A

The City entered into an agreement with Multnomah County for the Sellwood Bridge Project in August 21, 2006 and has, during the past several months, examined the possibilities of replacing or rehabilitating the Sellwood Bridge.  This Interagency Agreement was for $100,000 and terminated on June 30, 2008  

The First amendment to the Interagency Agreement was executed on August 20, 2008 to fund additional technical transportation services to the project.  This amendment increased the amount of the Agreement by $3,535.80 and extended the Intergovernmental Agreement to January 31, 2009.
At the outset of the study, it was anticipated that the study would be completed within a year.  Due to the complexities of the study and the interest exhibited by the Sellwood/East Moreland communities, the original schedule needs to be extended to June 9, 2009.

This amendment  is to provide funding for the City’s Project Manager and appropriate City Staff to continue to review and comment on the Sellwood Bridge Locally Preferred Alternative (LPA) and meet with and respond to questions from the City Planning Commission and the City Council in advance of the City Council vote regarding the Sellwood Bridge Locally Preferred Alternative.  

The Second amendment increases the contract by $51,464.20 and extends the Intergovernmental Agreement to June 9, 2009.
The total amount of the Interagency Agreement is now $155,000.







